
Community Council Meeting Minutes 2014/2015 
 

Date of Meeting: October 14, 2014  

Meeting was called to order at 4:10 p.m. by Doug Wagstaff 

Members in attendance: Doug Wagstaff, Karel Nelson, Marni Allred, Deanna 

Dorcheus, and Melissa Farnworth 

Members absent: Barbara Alexander, Kristi Critchlow, and Maralee Vincent 

Other Attendees: Kristie Reather 

Agenda Items 

 It was announced that Maralee Vincent will not be able to serve and has 

resigned.  The election runners-up will be contacted and invited to take her place.  

If those invitations are declined, sitting members of the Council will bring names 

of possible appointees to the November meeting.  

 Election of Officers—Marni Allred unanimously elected to serve as Council 

Chair with Melissa Farnworth elected as Vice-Chair. (Deanna nominated and 

voted for Karel Nelson as Vice-Chair) 

 2014-2015 Meeting Schedule established as follows:  November13, 

December11, January 15, February 19, March 12, April 16, and May 14. 

The rules of order that were in effect for 2013-2014 were abided by for this 

meeting.  They will be updated by Marni to reflect changes to the laws and 

guidelines for Community Councils then presented at the November meeting for 

approval.  The new rules will include a clause governing attendance by Council 

Members. 

 CC Training Videos were viewed by all present and the accompanying 

handouts were distributed. 

 The SSAP was reviewed by Doug Wagstaff and discussed for any required 

clarifications.  A vote of approval was taken and passed unanimously. 
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 LAND Trust 2013-2014 Final Report was presented by Doug Wagstaff and 

approved by unanimous vote.  Some discussion was held concerning the amount 

of carryover funds and the Council is aware of what changes need to be made as 

the Plan is written for the coming year so that we will better utilize the allotted 

funds. 

 Some non-binding discussion was held concerning the amount of 

homework that is assigned to students and Doug agreed to remind teachers that 

the students have seven classes and all of their teachers require assignments of 

them. Parents were reminded that they are welcome to bring specific concerns to 

the Principal at any time.  There was also discussion of the responsibility of the 

school and faculty concerning personal safety of students who are threatening to 

harm themselves in any way.  Parents were encouraged to report concerns about 

their own children or their children’s friends as the school has several District-

wide resources available to help troubled youth. 

 Agenda items for the next meeting should be submitted to Marni or Doug 

by November 3 so that the agenda can be posted to the school’s website. 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:50 pm 

Next Meeting Scheduled for November 13 at 4:00 pm. 


